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7/14/25 

 

Dear M-III Student: 

 

In preparation for your next rotation, we strongly encourage you to review the 

following information that will help you on your upcoming Internal Medicine 

rotation. 

 

Upon arrival, you will go to the Department of Medicine.  You will be required to 

be here at 8:00 a.m.  Directions to our facility are included on the Clerkship 

homepage section on our Website.  Please note that we are in the Professional 

Building South (55 Arch Street) across the street from the main hospital:  take the 

elevators inside the building to the first floor.  We are in Suite 1A, (right turn off the 

elevators).  You may access our ‘Website’ by clicking on the following link. 
 

Clerkship Calendar (summalearner.com) 
*Some pages will be password-protected. If you encounter a request for a secure page log 

in to any of our Department of Medicine educational pages, use the following: 

Log In: imc  Password: bullpen 

 

Clerkship Home Page 

• Our Learning Culture 

• Our Campus 

• Directions 

• Map of Hospital 

• Summa Corporate Center for EMR Training 

 

Schedules 

• Calendar: July 21, 2025 – September 26, 2025 

• Student Didactic Sessions 

• Student Presentations 

• H & P/Soap Note & EKG Schedule 

• Master Schedule 

• Student Photos 

 

Resources 

• PBLI Project Guide 

• About PBLI 

 

Essentials 

• Student Attire 

• Important Facts 

• Director Assignments 

 

We are hoping this communication will generate a list of questions you can ask 

on your first day or feel free to give us a call prior at (330) 375-3741.  Thank you 

and we are looking forward to your arrival! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Katherine Tatar, M.D.  / Donald Albainy, M.D. 
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